
 
 
 
February 27, 2024 
 
 
Mayor Steinberg and Members, City of Sacramento City Council   

Sent Via Email 
 
Dear Mayor Steinberg and Members of the City Council:  
 
The East Sacramento Community AssociaCon urges the City Council to adopt the 2040 General 
Plan and Climate AcCon & AdaptaCon Plan on February 27, 2024. ESCA supports the key land 
use concepts that promote transit-oriented development, infill focused on commercial 
corridors, and a greater variety of housing types in neighborhoods. We support other key 
concepts in the General Plan that promote sustainability, equity, urban tree canopy, and 
mobility that focuses on pedestrian and bicycle use. These plans are a great step forward for the 
City and set a strong direcCon for the City into the future. 
 
Thank you to the City Council, Planning and Design Commission and city staff on all the work 
over the last several years. Our neighborhood associaCon has had mulCple avenues to 
parCcipate and comment and we appreciate all the outreach conducted by City Staff.  
 
We look forward to a conCnued collaboraCon on issues that affect East Sacramento. Please feel 
free to contact Tricia Stevens, ESCA President, at president@eastsacramento.org if you have 
quesCons.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Tricia Stevens 
Tricia Stevens, President 
East Sacramento Community AssociaCon (ESCA)  
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